
TO: District 97 Board of Education
Dr. Ushma Shah, Superintendent

FROM: Amanda Siegfried, Senior Director of Communications/FOIA Officer

SUBJECT: Request for Records Under Freedom of Information Act

DATE: April 25, 2023

FOIA Requests and Responses

There were two requests for records under the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA)
during the period of April 1-20, 2023.

Date Received Request Status (as of 4/20/23)

April 10, 2023 A request was received from Vince Espi of Local
Labs for “a copy of your district's current mission
statement” and “copies of any previous mission
statements, provided they have changed them in
recent past.”

Response provided on
April 10, 2023.

April 18, 2023 A request was received from Janie Jordan of
Data Research Partners, LLC, for “access to and
a copy of a listing of all Oak Park Elementary
School District 97’s employee’s first and last
names, e-mail address, title/position, and primary
campus/department location.”

Response provided on
April 21, 2023.


